
ARTEE Team Met Prasar Bharati Authorities about Draft 
Prasar Bharati RR dated 24.07.17 

 
ARTEE always ahead in thinking and in planning. Today (25.07.17) ARTEE 
team visited Prasar Bharati to clarify about the Draft of Prasar Bharati 
Recruitment Rules released on 24.07.17.  
 
It is clarified that it will be implemented for Employees joined after 
05.10.2007, but Designations will effect both categories of Employees. 
 
Our scales will also not be effected. ARTEE will soon decide our reaction 
as stakeholder on these Recruitment Rules after detailed discussions. 
 
Accordingly we will inform the Members about Course of Action. 

 

Central Office 


